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To the Clerk's Office, 
 
I find it outrageous that our state would consider ending net metering, discouraging our 
advances in solar power at a time when climate change is increasing at a dangerous pace. 
 
From a purely economic standpoint, NEM allows consumers to offset energy consumption cost. 
It encourages efficient utilization of renewable energy savings. 
 
Sincerely, 
Eve Kornhauser 
 


